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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –       Jan. 22, 2014 

Contact: Sally Shutt, Public Information Director  

Telephone: 910-624-0839 

E-mail: sshutt@co.cumberland.nc.us  

 
County Offices and Court System on Two-Hour Delay  

FAYETTEVILLE, NC - All Cumberland County Government offices and the court system will 

operate under a two-hour delay today, Jan. 22, due to inclement weather. This includes all 

Cumberland County Public Libraries; Solid Waste landfills and container sites; and all Cumberland 

County courts and court offices. 
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